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GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 

 

 

 

 

January 17, 2017 

Mr. Frederick Hill 

Chairperson 

Board of Zoning Adjustment 

441 4th Street NW, Suite 210S 

Washington, DC 20001 

bzasubmissions@dc.gov  

RE: Application by the Embassy of Zambia to Allow the Temporary Location of a 

Chancery at 2200 R Street NW (BZA #19134A) 

Dear Chairperson Hill, 

At its regular meeting on January 9, 2017, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2D 

(“ANC 2D” or “Commission”) considered the above-referenced matter. With 2 of 2 

Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the 

Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (2-0-0): 

The Commission approves the denial of allowing the conversion of an existing 

single family dwelling into a Chancery in D-R-3, but supports granting the 

embassy the right to continue to operate at this location without street parking for 

the necessary duration until the permanent quarters are rehabilitated on 

Massachusetts Avenue NW. 

Commissioners David Bender (2D01@anc.dc.gov) and Ellen Goldstein 

(2D02@anc.dc.gov) are the Commission’s representatives in this matter. 

ON BEHALF OF THE COMMISSION. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

 

 

David Bender 

Chair 
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